Mr. Prem Rawat came to address the students of MNIT on 5th November 2015. The preparation for this event had

started a week before by the Youth Peace Foundation team as they came and interacted with the students
throughout the day by making them play various games.

Mr. Prem Rawat had spoken on "Technology for Peace" and it was very well received topic by the audience.

The total number of students and teachers that had attended event crossed over 1500.

After his speech there was a rather interactive session between the students and Mr. Prem Rawat as he answered
their questions and looking from the student's response they were quite satisfied with the answers.

The Students learnt the importance of the peace and the important role it plays in the development of our country.



